Forthcoming Events



Newsletter

Wednesday 20th December 2017

'BELIEVE, ACHIEVE, SERVE'

Dear Parent/Carer

This is just a short letter. We are extremely proud to announce that our RE Inspection was a great success and the report says we are OUTSTANDING. Huge thanks goes to our children, staff and of course yourselves for the support we receive. If you wish to see the report, it is on our website.

Well done to our 100% Attendance winners. They are Ryan Davies and Polly Talbot. Enjoy your vouchers! Reception classes visited Tiny Hearts Nursery on Monday. They were very well-behaved throughout the visit. We thank Chris Moore and her staff for making us so welcome.

The PTFA organised for a school trip to the Plaza on Monday to see Paddington Bear. We all enjoyed the film, children and adults alike. They also organised food and drink for the Christmas parties yesterday. A huge thank-you goes to this marvellous group of parents.

Today 6U led a wonderful Carol Service before we celebrated Spirit of Ursuline Nominations and Merit Awards. A full list of the nominations will be in the first letter after the holidays. Lastly, Mr Mc Queen sends his very best wishes to you all for a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. Can I add my best wishes to that too?

For further dates/school information please see our website www.ursulineprimary.co.uk or follow us on Twitter

@ursulineprimary

Dear Children, remember to go to bed early on Christmas Eve. I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas

Chris Chai Acting Head Teacher